

Date: March 19th, 2021 Time: 22:00

Subject: Official Bulletin No. 2 Document No: 1.2

From: The Stewards

To: All Competitors/ crew members

No. of pages: 1 Attachment: 0

In light of the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic and to protect the health and well-being of all involved in the Jordan Baja, the Official Finish and Podium prize giving will NOT be taking place due to concerns over social distancing.

Prize winners will instead be presented with their trophies when arriving at the TC 3B located at the entry of the Service Park

Mr. Suhail Marar Chairman of Stewards Mr. Omar Zarour Steward Mr. Fawzi Sawalha Steward